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From May 7 to May 14, in 2022, I visited Krakow University of Science and Technology (Poland) with 
the ERASMUS+ academic staff mobility program. During this period, I had meetings with professors from 
the University of Krakow. In addition, I had the opportunity to lead classes about types of construction 
tenders and tender processes.  
 

   
 
During my visit to Krakow University of Science and Technology, I participated in the 2nd Erasmus 
International Staff Week workshop. Also, within the framework of the international conference, I have 
discussions with professors representing different countries about various issues and we agreed on future 
cooperation plans.  

 
 

On May 22, 2022, I received a specific offer from a professor at the University of Krakow (Elena Neverova-
Dziopak) to be a reviewer for her paper: "Evaluation of the impact of a metallurgical plant on the Sea of 
Azov", which I successfully completed on June 21, 2022. 


